
Dec 7, 2021 LaX Board Meeting

Attendees: Jen, Kim, Geoff, Jonathan, Joe, Diane

Absent: JT, Chad, Nicole, Steve

Spirit wear- not able to get an order in for holidays. Kim is working on getting one going for the Spring 

now.

Budget for Spring:

• Need to get this done so we can open Spring registration on 1/1/22. 

• Discussion about projected registration numbers

• Try lacrosse numbers are looking good and we hope that translates to regular season

• Numbers may fluctuate between age brackets if kids play up/down

• Discussion around the need for girls' help and compensation for coaches. Compensation for 

coaches hasn’t been past practice but it is not out of the question. 

• Based on registration projections, we’ll plan to keep the spring fees the same as last year

Goalie & Face-off clinic:

• Discussion of people to run these

• Discussion around paying $400 or $1000 for face off clinic

Gear & Starter Kits

• Ordered a bunch for new players

• Ordered girls sticks

989-

• Discussion around 989 “structure” and the chemistry between players and cities 

Other:

• Need for coaches for girls program, especially 

• Holiday alumni games planned


